
A Message From Your School Nurses:                                    

                                         

                                         

 

 

Parents, the NYSDOH is advising families to keep appointments for necessary immunizations 

and health examinations that are due. Grades pre K or K,1,3,5,7,9 and 11 are mandated by 

law to submit a physical to the school. This 20-21 school year we will not be offering physicals 

with the school physician until Feb. 3, 2021. This could impact your child’s playing sports for 

the winter season. Please call your school nurse to see if the physical on file for your child is 

valid for the winter sports season.  The  list of athletes needing a new physical is posted out-

side of the  HS and MS clinics, as well. Please direct your child to check it.  

 

As we are getting closer to the flu season  and compounding the Covid 19 pandemic it is im-

perative that you have a plan at the ready to pick up your child if he or she becomes ill at 

school.   

 

The winter sport season begins on Nov. 30, 2020. Your child will need a valid physical dated 

after Nov. 1, 2019 as well as an interim Health History. The history can not be submitted to the 

HS  or MS clinic before Oct. 31, 2020.  There is a black receptacle outside the clinic door for 

papers.    

                                                                                                      Mrs Brock        HS    686-3628 

                                        Mrs. Heerdt    MS   686-3657  

                                        Mrs. Krempa   UE   686-3623 

                                        Mrs. Morris     UE   686-2623 


